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I am testifying as a person who was almost a victim of a violent crime. In 1993 at the 

age of 18 I was the victim of a home invasion robbery. As the robber climbed through 

my window I was able to secure my firearm and repel them by letting them know I 

had it and was willing to use it.  To take away the rights of a person to protect their 

lives is criminal. Brave young men and women sign up up every day to defend this 

country and are not turned away because of not being 21. They can vote, drive, have 

families and pay taxes. To take away fundamental right to purchase a tool of self 

protection is selfish. Do not ask them to bleed overseas then remove their rights to 

bear arms when they return to these shores. Oppose this bill and do the right thing.  

Thankyou for your consideration, 

Ryan Cook 


